
MEMORANDUM 
 
To:   Dr. Douglas Howell, Superintendent 
 
From:   Jonathan R. Balls, Director of Business Operations 
 
Date:   January 16, 2024 
 
RE:   School Bus Bid Awards 
 
 
On January 10th, 2024, bids were opened for the purchase of three (3) new 77 passenger 
conventional school buses and three (3) 54 passenger buses.  Three (3) vendors were invited to 
bid.  Bids from three (3) vendors were received as shown below.  The lowest responsible bid for 
each project is highlighted. 
 

  
Three (3) new 77-Passenger Conventional 

Style School Bus 

Vendor Total Price  

Less: Total 
Trade-In 

Allowance Total Bid price 
Rush Truck Center 
Twin Falls, Idaho 431,880.00 5,250.00 426,630.00 

Western Mountain Bus Sales 
Nampa, Idaho 409,842.00 12,000.00 397,842.00 

Bryson Sales & Services 
Wood Cross, UT 400,543.41 4,500.00 396,043.41 

  
Three (3) new 54-Passenger Conventional 

Style School Bus with Wheelchair Lift 

Vendor Total Price 

Less: Total 
Trade-In 

Allowance Total Bid price 
Rush Truck Center 
Twin Falls, Idaho None None None 

Western Mountain Bus Sales 
Nampa, Idaho 426,156.00 11,400.00 414,756.00 

Bryson Sales & Services 
Wood Cross, UT 491,079.00 4,500.00 486,579.00 

 
 
Board Action Requested:  Motion to award bid to Bryson Sales & Services, in the amount of 
$396,043.41 for the three (3) 77 passenger buses, and to Western Mountain Bus Sales, in the 
amount of $414,756.00 for the three (3) 54 passenger buses.  The total of both awards is 
$810,799.41.  These represent the lowest responsible bids for the project.  The total bid award is 
approximately $7,192.41 over the estimated 2024-2025 Capital Improvement budget of 
$803,607.00. 


